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  Chicken Parmesan with Taditional’  
                Ceasar Salad        
       Roasted Baby Red Potato's 
         Green Beans Almondine 
           and Turtle Cheesecake 

ANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATORANNUNCIATOR    

DINNER MEETING NOTICE 

 MONDAY November  28,  2010 

SARNIA GOLF & CURLING CLUB 
500 ERROL ROAD WEST, SARNIA   PHONE: (519) 336-2201 

COCKTAILS 5:00  PM             ► ►►     DINNER AT 6:00 P.M.   

                   Www.isasarnia.com 

GUEST SPEAKER MENU 

 

 
Marty Cole  

 

 
 

Hazardous Location Products 
 

Hazardous Location Fundamentals 

 

  

2010 EVENTS 

 

Second General Meeting  

 

Table top Show   Tuesday Feb 22, 2011  

Holiday Inn Point Edward 

November 2010 

Reservations before Thursday, November 25 , 2010. Call  Terri Bell  at Intertec at 519-337-2773;  
Fax: 519-337-1522, Email: terri.bell@intertec-inst.com *For special dietary needs contact Hilda 
White at SGCC three days prior to the meeting,   Phone: 519-336-2201   

      NOTE: All Members and Guests are requested to reserve in advance.                                          



                NOVEMBER  DINNER  SPEAKER 

 

 

Remember to renew your membership!...    ISA Sarnia Section members who join or renew their 
memberships are entered in a draw  for a free book.                                                                                  
Welcome to our new members  - Larry Holbrough,  Lee Butler and Chris Fordyce.  

The Strategic Planning Department welcomes your input. Please go to www.isa.org/spln and tell us 
your ideas, suggestions, or comments. 
 
Thank you 

.================================================================================== 

 Editor’s Quiz 

There were no winner from the September meeting  “Free Dinner Quiz” 

 The  QUIZ Question  “ Who was the first  President  of  the ISA  ( North America)  when it  
was formed  in 1945”         ANSWER:   
 

 Albert F. Sperry, chairman of Panelit Corporation, became ISA’s first president in 1946 

In that same year, the Society held its first conference and exhibit in Pittsburgh.  

The first standard, RP 5.1 Instrument Flow Plan Symbols, followed in 1949 
   
 

 
New Quiz for the November Dinner Meeting  Draw  - Free  dinner at the January meeting    
  “ What year was the 
Sarnia section Chartered ?     
Was it  1945, 1946, 1947 or 
1948 ?  

On 28 April 1945 a group of vision-
ary thinkers from local instrumen-
tation societies met to organize 

Marty Cole is a graduate of Humber College with a diploma in Explosives Engineering Technology.  He 
has worked for Hubbell Canada over 30 years and been involved with hazardous locations for much of 
that time.  He is a member of the Canadian Electrical Code (CEC) Part I - Section 18 Subcommittee and 
CSA’s Integrated Committee on Hazardous Location Products.  He was vice-chair of the task force that 
added the IEC Zone System to Section 18 and chaired the committee that adopted the IEC 60079 Se-
ries standards as CSA standards.  He advises on the development of, and is an instructor for, the CSA 
Learning Centres’ course on Hazardous Location Fundamentals. Marty is chairman of the Hazardous 
Location Products sub-section of Electro Federation Canada’s (EEMAC) Wiring Products Section, a 
member of the Stakeholder Advisory Committee for the Objective Based Industrial Electrical Code 
(OBIEC), a number of other CSA Part 2 standards, Standards Council of Canada IEC standards and 
technical committees related to IECEx System, TC31 and TC23.  He has authored and co-authored nu-
merous papers and articles on the subject of hazardous locations for the for the IEEE-PCIC, PCIC-
Europe, IEEE-GCC, IEEE-IAS Magazine and other industry publications.  



                                           President’s Message 

 
                    
                                                                         Presidents Message 
 

        Hello fellow members; 
       We start a new year with a good one just passing. Our section worked hard at meeting our goals 

although not all were met most of them did get done. We supported our local charities by making 
donations to the Diabetic organization on behalf of our past member James Callery who 
unfortunately passed away suddenly last year and was a member of the present Executive. We also 
support our local hospital with funds to help buy equipment for our new hospital. If you have not 
been in to see this facility you should make an effort you would be pleased to know the atmosphere 
would actually make you feel better, a great improvement over the old facility. Lambton College 
students continued to get our support in the form of scholarships. 

       We enjoyed the ISA Golf Tournament as usual, attended conferences, and had a great response to 
our Honours and awards dinner. The Honours and awards dinner includes some great entertainment 
I would encourage more people to attend this function. It is a great night out for you and your mate at 
a very reasonable price. Our dinner meeting attendance changed very little even with the efforts put 
into advising people verbally of the meetings, this may improve as we build on this and include more 
interesting speakers. Our membership changed very little which in this economy is good news. You 
may have expected a decrease so I am happy with the results. 

      Unfortunately we did not accomplish the summer event that I hoped we could set up but maybe this 
year with the help of the program chairman. 

      The executive will continue to try and make every event enjoyable for you to attend and as always this 
is your section if you have any ideas please come forward and talk to any of the executive and we will 
try to implement your ideas into our functions. 
Thank you for your support last year and I hope you continue to come out and support your section 
this year. 

  
     Jeffrey Talbot 
     Sarnia Section President 
 
  

  Section website 
 Please log on and review the latest information on your section with links to the ISA.  

Visit the link   www.isasarnia.com 

Member Services & Events 

Meetings, Annunciator Newsletters Courses & Seminars, Golf Tournament, ISA Jobs 
Technical Information 

Reference Guide, Technical Issues, Conversion Tools, Automation Standards at www.isa.org 
Pre-recorded web seminars 

                                  WWW.ISASARNIA.COM 

  Editor                
Randy Dennie                    
 contact :       
 rdennie3@cogeco,ca 

If you have any news, opinions, comments or announcement  you wish 
to have published in the ANNUNCIATOR please send your information 
to the editor via e-mail prior to the 7th day of the monthly meeting. 

Editorial:  
One of the biggest assets  we have in the ISA is our training seminars. As members we should take the oppor-
tunity to take in at least one seminar per year. This coming year the Sarnia Section will be putting on a semi-
nar open to the members as well as to any interested parties.   
Another avenue of educational seminars will be during our Table top show. 
There will be available short, interesting topics available to all attendees.  Take this opportunity and get the 
latest technical knowledge. 



                                Photo Gallery  

The elected Officers for 2010 / 2011 
 
President             Jeff Talbot 
Vice President                       Rob Dickson 
Secretary           Don Murch 
Treasurer           Ken Armitage 
Delegate           Jeff Talbot 
Program Chair                      Scott Chrzanowski 
Education Chair         Sam Falladown 
Membership Chair         Brian Smith 
Newsletter Editor         Randy Dennie 
WebMaster          Chris Braet 
Exhibit Chair          Brad King 
Marketing Chair         Brian Smith 
Honors & Awards        Gord Wright 
Historian         Mike Murray 
Student Section Liaison                   Mike Grey 
Standards & Practices                    Phil Luppke 
 
General meeting last Monday in September,            
November, January, March  and May 

Our President making the donation to the Bluewater 
Health  Hospital  in October   ($7000.00) 

Our friendly Treasurer  Ken Armitage   
 “ The Treasurer takes all” 

Sorry I have no pictures for Annunciator from our 
last  dinner meeting.  It was the camera, I was not  
familiar with this camera. I hope to improve by the 
next meeting  or at least read the instruction book 
before the meeting.                                       
SMILE        SMILE             SMILE             

Have you a copy 
of Reference 
Directory. 
Work  has 
started on the 
2011 directory  
has your com-
pany considered  
 advertising in 
this book it is 
directed to spe-
cial group of 
professional  


